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April 20, 2012

19 April 2012
Dear Middle School Parents,

Praise the Lord!  Wow, we are already well into 4th quarter and summer is quickly approaching.  We are ready to have our 4th quarter Middle School field trip.  On 02 May 2012 we will be going to the Martin Luther King, Jr. memorial in DC.  We will be leaving the school at 9:00Am and returning to CCS at 2:30 PM.  We have been discussing civil rights in history and now have the opportunity to visit the MLK memorial honoring this great civil rights leader.    We will be eating lunch, picnic style, on the lawn of the National Mall so students will need to bring a bagged lunch.  There will NOT be an opportunity to purchase a meal.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact your child’s homeroom teacher, 301-599-9600.

Sincerely,

Middle School Team

_______________Please sign and return this form by 27 April 2012___________________________                          

I ______________________________  give my child __________________________ permission to attend the field trip to the Martin Luther King, Jr. Memorial in Washington, DC on 02 May 2012 with CCS.

____________  I would like to be a chaperone for this field trip.

____________  I will not be able to chaperone at this time.
____________________________________________________

Parent’s Signature

____________________________________________________

Contact Number In Case of Emergency

